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Weekly News – Friday 19th January  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

We look forward to starting Arts Week next week.  

A reminder that your child’s spelling quiz takes place on a Thursday 
from now on.  

English 

This week we have been exploring further the story of Fantastic Mr 
Fox. We wrote a persuasive argument as Mr Fox. We practiced writing 
in 1st person and starting our paragraphs with a persuasive phrase 
such as ‘I strongly believe’.  
 

Maths 

We consolidated our learning on money focusing on finding change 
and problem solving. Next week we will be looking at properties of 
shape.   

A reminder that your child will come home each week with a Math’s 
quiz. Please look through the quiz with your child and return it every 
Monday to be kept in school. 

  

Topic 

In Science, we have been continuing our topic on Materials. We 
thought about the properties of materials and why we would choose 
certain ones to make objects with, and not others. We also thought 
about how some objects are made of more than one type of material, 
and why this is. 

 

 

 

 

 

Deputy Head Teachers 
Award 

Bracken 
Lianne 
Euan 

 
Clover 
Freddie 
Macey 

 
Heather 

Zakir 
Gabrielle 

Notices 
Thank you very much for all those who attended the Year 2 Curriculum meeting. If you were not 
able to make it you can find the information on the school website. 

Well done Heather Class for a fantastic assembly. Bracken Class will perform their assembly next 
Tuesday at 14.45. 

In preparation for Art’s Week please could you bring in finished kitchen rolls, wrapping paper rolls and 
tubes (not toilet rolls). Thank you to those who have already brought lots in! 
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